Hello,

| would be grateful if you could pass my concern on to the relevant
person or committee.

My big concern as a retired teacher is the foreign spelling that will be
used in books. The USA for instance uses very different spelling from
Australia. | found it difficult to read the newspaper for quite some time
after moving there in 2001.1 know that some books have different titles
in different countries as well. E.g. “Where’s Wally” / “Where’s Waldo”.

Will foreign books be printed for our Australian Market or be published
in the particular exporting country’s style?

Thank you,
Lilian Wasik
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